
We respectfully request you withdraw our application for Variance without prejudice. W
understand under Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 40A, that because the Zoning
Board of Appeals’ decision has not been filed by the Town Clerk that we have the abili
to withdraw our application.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. Please let us know your decision at your earliest
convenience.

1%) —

November 2, 2020

Northborough Zoning Board of Appeals
do Kathy Joubert, Town Planner
63 Main Street
Northborough, MA 01532

Dear Kathy Joubert and Members of the Northborough Zoning Board of Appeals:

In regards to our application to obtain a Variance to install an in-ground pooi located at I
Blueberry Lane, please advise the following request:

Respectfully,

IL

Cl .-

Jonathan and Vanessa
I Blueberry Lane
Northborough, MA 01532


